
17 January 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 9 Children 

On Friday 28 January there will be a timetable change and your child will have a PSHE lesson during Period 

1.  The lesson will be taught in their normal Period 1 lesson and room unless they hear otherwise.    

The lesson will be building on their previous knowledge of extremism and terrorism. 

The learning objectives are:  

• Types of extremism – religious, fundamentalism, far-right, racism, sexism, homophobia 

• Differences between extremism and religion (Especially challenging Islamophobia) 

• Lockdown retrieval  

• Impact of extremism 

• to critically examine what is presented to them in social media and why it is important to do so 

• understand how information contained in social media can misrepresent or mislead 

• the importance of being careful when forwarding information to others  

• Signposting 

 

If you feel there are any sensitivities for your child around this subject please let us know. 

If it’s possible for you to follow up with discussions at home this will help to embed the learning. 

If you think of any areas we can improve upon then please let us know. 

Kind regards 

Yours sincerely 

 

MWilkins, PSHE Co-ordinator 

MWilkins@castle.somerset.sch.uk 
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